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Date: February 22, 2013 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

1435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

SUBJECT: CIIPC Declaration for FCC ID: NM8PN07130    
 

 

We, HTC Corporation, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this CIIPC 

application of FCC ID: NM8PN07130, originally granted on Feb.20, 2013. Now we would like to 

modify the authorized equipment for below change: 

� The testing standard of the HAC report is based on ANSI C63.19-2011 for this 

application, while the previous application applied ANSI C63.19-2007. 

Except for the change mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this attestation, please have my best 

attention.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 
                            

Yuju Tai 

HTC Corporation 

E-mail: Yuju_Tai@htc.com 

 


